## TOWN OF EDISTO BEACH PLANNING COMMISSION

Wednesday, February 9, 2022, 4:00 P.M. Special Meeting at Town of Edisto Beach Town Hall In-Person

THESE MINUTES ARE NOT VERBATIM, BUT DO ACCURATELY REFLECT THE PROCEEDINGS.

Members attending: George Kostell, Patti Smyer, Gray Snead, Stephanie Renner

Members absent: Alex Cone. Sue Johnson with prior notice. Janet Oakley with prior notice.

Staff attending: Zoning Inspector Morgan Viars, Planning Commission Secretary Tammy Lake

Chair George Kostell called the meeting to order at 4:09 PM. Quorum was noted.

## **Unfinished Business:**

Comprehensive Plan Re-Write Community Survey

Chairman Kostell said they needed to formalize and review the survey for LCOG. Patti Smyer wanted Home Health assistance/nurse added to question 13. The survey date also showed survey to be completed February 28, 2021, and not 2022. Stephanie suggested the date on survey should be extended until March 15, 2022, to allow enough time for responses. She also suggested the information should be on the Town of Edisto Beach website, Newspaper, Facebook, etc.

Chairman Kostell asked for a motion to accept the survey with the date change of March 15, 2022 and adding Home Health assistance/nurse. Stating that if accepted with changes, survey will not need to be reviewed again by the Planning Commission.

Patti Smyer made a motion to accept the survey with changes and Stephanie Renner seconded the motion, which <u>passed unanimously.</u>

## **Public Comment**

No public comments were submitted prior to the meeting.

## <u>Adjourn</u>

Being no more business to discuss, Chairman Kostell made a motion to adjourn. Patti Smyer seconded the motion, which <u>passed unanimously</u>.

The Freedom of Information Act, § 30-4-80(3) was complied with.

APPROVED BY THE PLANNING COMMISSION

Submitted by Tammy Lake, Planning Commission Secretary